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4th July 2019 

SECURITIES EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
CORRECTION OF AN ARTICLE IN “THE AUSTRALIAN” NEWSPAPER 

Gindalbie Metals Limited (“Gindalbie”) (ASX: GBG) has become aware of an article on page 28 of The 
Australian Newspaper today which asserts “the extension of an offer, made to Sandon last week, allowing 
Gindalbie holders who wanted cash rather than a share in the future of the Mount Gunson project to take that 
option”. 

This report is incorrect. 

Gindalbie confirms that there is no cash offer to Gindalbie shareholders under the demerger aspect of the 
transaction Gindalbie announced on 11 March 2019 (“Demerger”). As disclosed in the Demerger Scheme 
Booklet, upon the implementation of the Demerger, eligible Gindalbie shareholders will receive shares in Coda 
Minerals Ltd (“Coda”). 

Gindalbie refers to its announcement on 2 July 2019 titled “Transaction Update - Liquidity of Coda shares”.   
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On behalf of: 

Mr Keith Jones 
Non-Executive Chairman 

For media and investor enquiries, please contact: 

Peter Klinger 
Cannings Purple 
E: pklinger@canningspurple.com.au 
Ph: +61 (0)411 251 540 
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